
Cathal Ross, 

Astagob House, 

Porterstown Road, 

Dublin 15 

The Secretary, 

An Bord Pleanala, 

64 Marlborough Street, 

Dublin 1.         28th October 2022 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

Re: Submission for Dart + West Railway Order Application by Córas Iompair Éireann (CIÉ) by Cathal 

Ross (the “Observer”) of Barberstown House, Clonsilla, Dublin 15 (the “Property”) ABP Case No 

314232 

The proposal to upgrade the existing railway line and to provide various additional facilities and to 

provide for closure of certain level crossings is very welcome and to be supported. 

We may be affected by various proposals to acquire temporary landtake proximate to our dwelling 

and we request that CIE liaise with use prior to the carrying out of works and to ensure lands are 

restored appropriately as a matter of good housekeeping. 

 

It is noted that any land acquisition will be death with through the established channels.   



The Observer wishes the foregoing to be noted by CIE and An Bord Pleanala in their deliberations.  

The Observer reserves the right to make such further representation / elaborations on 

representation as are appropriate consistent with relevant legislation and natural and 

constitutional justice in writing or at any oral hearing convened for the project. 

The Observer is very happy to discuss the foregoing with the Dart + Design Team. 

Your Sincerely 

Electronically – bears no signature 

________________ 

Cathal Ross 


